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SCF Resolution 2018-3 
 

 

During the SCF meeting on Mar 13, 2018, it was revealed that an EMBARK study was to be 

heard and voted on by the BOS within the following week.  The full document only arrived in 

Supervisor Storck’s office Mar 13; and it proposes that the Lower Potomac Planning District (of 

which we are a part) be included in the bus rapid transit system, despite the fact that it has never 

been vetted by anyone in our area!  More than one person expressed anger that such an important 

process has completely bypassed us, especially because, if the BOS approves it, the provisions 

will become part of the Comprehensive Plan. 

 

A motion was made and seconded to place the following Resolution on the table: 
 
“Be it resolved that the South County Federation requests removal of all 

mention of the EMBARK and rapid transit bus system for the Lower Potomac 
Planning District from the current Comprehensive Plan edition.”   

 

The Resolution (attachment #3) was approved by voice vote with one abstention. 

 


